
Matthew Available 
Soon!  

I am pleased to announce 
that I have received word 
that the latest edition to 
the “Baptist New Testament 
Commentary” set is  
currently being printed and 
is scheduled to be shipped 
from the publisher on  
February 11th! 
 
Cumberland Baptist Insti-
tute is honored to be your 
local distributor for this 
wonderful commentary set, 
and this means that we will 
have this latest volume  
onsite very soon. 
 
You can come by the school 
and pick up this latest edi-
tion, so that you can keep 
your set current.  
 
If you don’t have this  
commentary set in your 
library or need specific vol-
umes to complete your set, 
we can assist you with ei-
ther of these needs.  
 

Bro. Darry Hatfield 

2nd Semester is  
Underway! 
 

Second Semester is underway, 
and I am very thankful and  
excited to share the great things 
that are going on. 
 
We ended our Fall Semester 
with 27 students. They were 
very faithful and diligent in their 
studies and their GPA for the 
semester reflected that. 
 
As we begin the Spring  
Semester, I am happy to  
announce that all 27 students 
have returned from the fall  
semester and we have been 
blessed to have 3 new students 
enroll for our spring courses. 
Two of these three new  
students have enrolled as 
fulltime students.  
 
Our current enrollment stands 
at 30.  
 
Please continue to pray that 
God will continue to use  
Cumberland Baptist Institute in 
a greater way and that He will 
lay it upon the hearts of His 
people to position themselves 
to become the best servants of 
God that they can be. 
 
As always, I want to encourage 
each one who reads this  
newsletter to consider utilizing 
the advantages that Cumberland 
Baptist Institute can provide to 
you. I believe that South Central 
Kentucky is extremely blessed 
that God has placed this Bible 
Institute where He has. Many 

people around the world would 
love the opportunity to be able 
to have formal Bible study in 
their state or province, much 
less in their own community. 
 
Our mission is to teach the 
Word of God, rightly divided. 
We are not “A Preacher 
School”.  
We are Bible Institute  
committed to presenting and 
studying the scriptures so that 
each person associated with 
that study, (Faculty included) 
can apply the precious truths of 
God’s Word, endeavoring to 
become the best servant of God 
that we can be. 
 
Can Cumberland Baptist  
Institute assist you in your walk 
with the Lord? I believe that if 
you ever give us the opportuni-
ty, that your answer will be 
“Yes”! 
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